Dear Bishop/Branch President,

My name is Jacob, and I manage a website called AllAboutMormons.com that helps people learn more about the LDS Church. Recently this young man visited my website and told me he would like to learn more about the Church. I'm very happy he's taken the first step by visiting the chapel today!

Would you please help him get integrated into your ward? Perhaps you could introduce him to a friendly family that could sit with him during sacrament meeting. It would also be helpful to introduce him to the missionaries and to the young men's president after sacrament meeting.

Thanks for your help in taking care of this wonderful investigator,

Sincerely,

Jacob